Sent: Monday, 30 January 2023 8:05 AM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Martins creek Quarry

As a resident of martins creek for over 30 years I've lived with the quarry when it was a quarry .Now it’s a mine you only
have to google earth to see what Daracon has done .I've read what they have come up with and it doesn’t matter what
they say 50 trucks on these roads are Dangerous to the lives of the residents .l strongly hope the decision is in the
interest of lives of the families who are travelling on these roads as there will be a death !!INot to mention the people
drinking out of tanks from roofs .As my family is .

Shane and Loretta saunders

Sent from my iPhone





